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Changes in the Board of Directors of Bellevue Group  

 
After 12 years on the Board of Directors, Dr. Thomas von Planta, Chairman of the Board of Direc-
tors, will not stand for re-election at the next Annual General Meeting on 19 March 2019. Dr. Mir-
jam Staub-Bisang, a member of the Board of Directors, has decided to pursue an new career op-
portunity outside Bellevue Group and will therefore not be seeking re-election either.   

 

Bellevue Group will strengthen the Board of Directors with new expertise and additional knowhow 
to continue its successful repositioning as a pure asset and wealth manager. The corresponding 
search has been initiated.      

 
As a longstanding member of the Board of Directors and for the past four years as farsighted Chairman of 
the Board of Directors, Dr. Thomas von Planta has played a key role in shaping the successful realignment 
of the Group and has driven forward the strengthening of its assets under management. In view of Bellevue 
Group’s successful repositioning and the stability of its operating performance, Thomas von Planta has 
decided to end his longstanding service on the Board of Directors at the 2019 Annual General Meeting and 
transfer responsibility for the Group's future strategic development into new hands. The Bellevue Group 
thanks Thomas von Planta for his valuable contribution and wishes him all the best for the future.   

 

Dr. Mirjam Staub-Bisang, a member of the Board of Directors since 2015, has been offered a senior man-
agement position at a distinguished international financial institute based on her successful achievements 
in asset and wealth management. Mirjam Staub-Bisang intends to focus on this new challenge beginning 
November 2018 and will therefore not seek re-election at the Annual General Meeting in 2019. “As a direc-
tor, Mirjam Staub-Bisang made a tremendous contribution to the Group's corporate development. We un-
derstand her desire to pursue this career opportunity but do regret that she will serve on our board only 
until March 2019. On behalf of the entire Board of Directors, I thank Mirjam for her competent guidance and 
wish her all the best in her new role,” comments Thomas von Planta. 

 

Contact 

Media Relations: Jürg Stähelin, IRF Communications 

   Telephone +41 43 244 81 51; juerg.staehelin@irfcom.com 

Investor Relations:  André Rüegg, Group CEO 

 Telephone +41 44 267 67 00, Fax +41 44 267 67 01, ir@bellevue.ch 

Bellevue Group 

Bellevue Group is an independent Swiss asset and wealth management boutique listed on the SIX Swiss Exchange. Established in 
1993, the company and its approximately 120 professionals are largely active in the areas of asset management and wealth manage-
ment. The Asset Management segment offers a select range of active equity strategies in fast-growing markets, the healthcare sector 
and in other special themes such as owner-managed companies, as well as successful holistic investment strategies across all tradi-
tional asset classes. Bank am Bellevue offers first-class wealth and investment advisory services with a special focus on entrepre-
neurial private clients. The Group's offering of investment-related solutions is rounded out by other services. These include the estab-
lishment, management and consultation of Investment Offices, trading and custody services, and selected credit facilities for affluent 
private clients as well as institutional clients. 

 


